
This page was exported from - Town of Red Cedar Wisconsin 
Export date: Sat May 4 10:05:48 2024 / +0000  GMT

10-29-2018 Special Meeting

	TOWN OF RED CEDAR

Notice of Special Meeting

 

A special board meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Red Cedar will be held on Monday, October 29, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. at the

Town Hall, E6591 627th Ave., with respect to a request to provide winter services to the roads in The Cutoff subdivision located

east of 530th Street in Cedar Falls. During the meeting, Town Board members may visit the location to view and discuss said roads

and possible services.

 

Cheryl Miller, Clerk

(715) 556-5034

 

October 22, 2018
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